HYTHE HERALD

Bringing you important updates and news from school



Website: www.hythe.surrey.sch.uk

Telephone: 01784 452972

Email: info@hythe.surrey.sch.uk

Twitter: @TheHytheSchool



A MESSAGE FROM MRS PEART

What an exciting week Year 2 have had! The children have taken part in Pirate Day as part of their topic learning.

As we edge closer to half term, we'd again like to thank the parents and children for the patience they've shown the school since our return in September. It is a testament to the whole school community that we have only had one bubble closure this term as cases have risen within the local area. You have all supported our new procedures tremendously and we must now ensure we don't become complacent. Adults please remember to keep wearing masks on site, maintain social distancing and lots of hand washing for all! On Tuesday morning from 9:00 we will be sharing our first class assembly. This will be available for parents to watch from the Google Classroom for year 5 Kingfishers.



HYTHE

learning for life

PE KIT

Please be reminded that children should not be wearing branded tracksuits for PE lessons. Children should not be wearing any jewellery for PE and all long hair should be tied up. For more details of our uniform policy please visit our website.



SCHOOL DINNERS

After half term the school kitchen will be reintroducing hot lunches. Please ensure you pre order your child's lunch by Monday 19th October. You should receive an email with up to date menu information.

INSET DAY

School will be closed to all children on Friday 23rd October for an INSET day.

PACKED LUNCHES

PARENTS EVENING

Parents Evening appointments are taking place via Google Meets on 11th and 19th November. Please remember to book your appointment on SCOpay.



HYTHE HERALD



The Hythe

@TheHytheSchool

We are an inclusive primary school in the heart of

SCHOOL DIARY IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE YEAR

By clicking **here** you will be able to access an online school calendar. Please note some dates are subject to change but we try to minimise this as much as

possible. Term Dates

Inset day: Friday 23rd October

HALF TERM Monday 26th - Friday 30th October

AUTUMN TERM FINISHES 12:30pm 17th December

Inset day: 18th December

Inset day: Monday 4th January 2021 SPRING TERM STARTS Tuesday 5th January 2021

CHANGES TO YELLOW GATE



We have had lots of helpful feedback on the effectiveness of our one way systems. In light of this there will be a change to the yellow gate route from Monday 2nd November.

The yellow entrance will now be via the gate to the right of footprints if looking from Thorpe Road. You will then exit the school site via the main school gate.

We hope this should ease some of the congestion parents have experienced.

IS YOUR CHILD IN YEAR 6?

Apply online, apply by 31 October
If your child is due to start secondary school in September 2021, you have until 31 October to apply for their school place. If you miss the deadline, you reduce the chances of getting one of your preferred schools for your child. We recommend you apply as soon as possible and before schools break up for half term on 23 October to avoid any last minute hiccups.

While the usual open days and evenings may not take place this term because of Covid-19, please check school websites for details of virtual tours and alternative arrangements.

The <u>online admissions system</u> is quick and easy to use - you will also find information about schools in your area.

You'll receive the outcome of your application by email on 1 March next year. You can also log into the online admissions system from that evening to view your school offer.

If you cannot apply online, you will need to call Surrey's Schools and Childcare Service on 0300 200 1004 to request a paper application form. Make sure you send it back to arrive no later than 31 October. We recommend you send it by registered post.



Readers

Well done to all this week's star readers. It's lovely to see so many new names on the table, especially in KS1.

Next week we will be looking to see who in each class has read the most books in October. There's still time to be in with a chance of a prize- happy reading!

Please remember to speak to your child's teacher if you are having any problems with Bug Club or require physical books sending home.



Class	Star Reader
Caterpillars	Zak K
Ladybirds	Alexander L
1 Squirrels	George K
1 Rabbits	Charlotte M
2 Hedgehogs	Ryan K
2 Badgers	Oliver B
3 Butterflies	Oscar A
3 Dragonflies	William W
4 Robins	Aadhil A
4 Wrens	Arya J
5 Kingfishers	James P
5 Herons	Lina B
5 Swans	Leah W
6 Owls	N/A
6 Eagles	N/A
Harbour	Inderpal C

ALL ADULTS ON SCHOOL SITE TO WEAR MASKS PLEASE

